
MHLS Workshop Notice                                  Issued: February 18, 2016 
 

MHLS Friends Support Group 
Topic: Keep It Growing! Strengthening Your Group 

 
Presented by Lisa C. Wemett, MSLS, Past President of the Friends of Libraries Section (FLS) 

of the New York Library Association (NYLA) & Terry Mulee, Second Vice President of FLS 
 

 
Target Audience: 
This support group has been created as a forum for member library Friends to 
come together and share information.  
 
 
Description: 
Continuing to develop your library’s Friends group is vital to sustaining the 
organization long-term.  Get tips on membership recruitment and volunteer 
engagement.  Networking within your community and constantly sharing your 
message will revitalize your core supporters and maintaining the group’s crucial 
advocacy work for the library. 
 
 
Action:  
Registration is required. Please register online at http://calendar.midhudson.org/  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thursday, May 26th  
5:00 – 7:00pm  
MHLS Auditorium 

105 Market Street, Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 

Contact person:  Rebekkah Smith Aldrich, MHLS Coordinator for Library Sustainability, rsmith@midhudson.org or x239 
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Our Speakers 
 
 

Lisa C. Wemett, MSLS, is Past President of the Friends of Libraries 
Section of the New York Library Association.  After more than 30 
years working in public libraries, Lisa retired in 2009 from the 
Webster Public Library, located in a suburb of Rochester, where 
she was the assistant director for thirteen years.  For 9½ years, 

Lisa was staff advisor to the Friends of WPL, helping the organization grow their 
membership numbers substantially and securing their 501(c)(3) tax-exempt 
status from the IRS. 
 
 

Terry Mulee is Second Vice President of the Friends of Libraries 
Section, promoting the organization to current and potential 
members.  FLS/NYLA has grown 60% during her tenure over the 
past four years.  Terry chairs the Communications Committee, 

serving as editor of the FLS newsletter and web liaison to maintain the FLS 
webpage.  At NYLA’s annual conference she coordinates the Section’s booth at 
the trade show encouraging all NYLA members to join FLS.  
 

Contact person:  Rebekkah Smith Aldrich, MHLS Coordinator for Library Sustainability, rsmith@midhudson.org or x239 
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